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Measure Description: 
Oregon Health Authority (OHA) and the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) to regularly assess proposed 
and final changes to federal environment laws to determine whether changes are significantly less protective of 
public health, environment or natural resources than standards and requirements contained in those federal 
environmental laws, as in effect on January 19, 2017. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


